73 Loxley Avenue
Shirley

Solihull

B90 2QL

11™ March,2019

FAO Gary Palmer
Spatial Planning Dept
Solihull Council
Council House
Manor Square
Solihull

B91 3QB

Dear Sir,

I would like to register my complaint with regard to allocation
26. Firstly I think that the 38% allocation for Shirley is quite
unreasonable. Bills Lane is unsuitable for the volume of traffic

this build would entail. Added to which the requirement for
Schools and Doctors would be a further problem.

This land is used daily by scores of people. There would be no
where else for recreation for the ageing population.

This, I understand is green belt land, and the volume of Dickens
Heath will more or less join up with allocation 26.

Enough is enough in this area.

Yours faithfulli

Valerie Morgan






